
 7 AUGUST  TERM 3, WEEK 2 DEAR FAMILIES 

‘The Umpire’ 

Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts. — Colossians 3:15 

As we officially open our sports court this Friday, I have been thinking 

about sports. Organized sports need referees and umpires. These       

unbiased officials make decisions on plays, fouls, and other points of  

order to keep games fair and entertaining. We might not always agree 

with the calls they make, but things could get chaotic without them. 

They allow the game to be played according to the rules and in peace. 

In the book of Colossians Paul writes, “Let the peace of Christ rule in 

your hearts.” The word for ‘rule’ here literally means, “To act like an          

umpire.” In this way, we can see that the peace of Christ, a result of 

working things out through God’s wisdom and love, is our reliable guide 

for decision making and daily living.  People sometimes think of peace as 

the absence of war. However, it is far more—it is about the way things 

are supposed to be according to our Lord’s will. 

Our students need to be at peace, not just in a sports game but also in the classroom, playground and in life. They need to 

know the rules, they need to umpire and to be umpired and they need this to learn how to live the lives that God has set 

before them. May the peace of Christ rule in their hearts and in yours. 

BOOK WEEK 

Book Fair is only 2 weeks away and the excitement is building! Our theme for the   
Scholastic Book Fair this year is based around DINOSAURS. Costuming for the Book Fair 
parade can be: 

·      Anything to do with DINOSAURS or the prehistoric world. 
·      Any BOOK character (not movie character...unless it’s based on a book, like 
     Winnie the Pooh). 

The idea is not to have to spend money on buying an expensive costume, but rather to 
get your children involved in creating an easy DIY costume.  There are plenty of ideas 
online for masks, face-painting and other dinosaur dress-ups (check out                       
Pinterest).  We're looking forward to a great week and a fun Book Fair Parade on   
Tuesday 20th - all welcome to attend.  

 



MEMORY WORK—PSALM 100 

How you can exercise your memory. 
 

Here are three effective techniques for remembering information and it can be applied to Psalm 100: 
 
1. Visualisation 

This is seeing something in your mind so that you will remember it. In the first verse of Psalm 100 it talks about shouting so 

try and visualise shouting out the verse to the planet earth! 

 
2. Chaining 

This is like visualisation, but you have to remember several things. 

The second verse tells us to worship with gladness and come before Him with song. In your mind, try linking them. Shout 

Worship Sing could be the prompts as you learn the verses as really emphasise the verbs “SHOUT, WORSHIP, SING” 

 
3. Chunking 

This method is where you cut the information up into smaller chunks or pieces. The largest group of numbers that most 

people can remember is four, so that is why credit card numbers or phone numbers are grouped in three or four numbered 

chunks. Let us Chunk the first two verses and add in visualisation and linking. 

 

SHOUT for Joy 

to the Lord 

 

all the Earth 

 

WORSHIP the Lord  

with gladness 

 

come before Him WITH JOYFUL SONGS 



COURT OFFICIAL OPENING  

You are invited to the official opening of our fantastic new court. Please 

see details below:  

Date: Friday 9th August  

Time: 2:30pm-3:00pm  

What is happening: Official ribbon cutting, exhibition game, sporting    

giveaways and free coffee van for the adults.  

We hope to see many of you celebrating with us.  



TERM 3          2019 DATES TO NOTE                     

2-23 August             Grades 3-6 Gymnastics (Fridays)                         

7 August  Prep/Year 6 Assembly                                             

19-23 August Book Week                                                               

20 August  Book Week Parade                                                

21 August  Year 1/Year 5 Assembly                                      

28 August  5/6 Excursion to Bonorong                                      

30 Aug-20 Sept Prep-2 Gymnastics                                               

31 August  Father’s Day Event—Inflatable World                                                         

4 September Year 2/4 Assembly                                                    

18 September Kinder/Year 3 Assembly                                            

27 September Term 3 Ends 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations to the following students             

celebrating their birthdays this week:  

We hope and pray that your day is as special as 

you are!   

Coen Saunders Noah Braslin-Stewart 

SPORTS EQUIPMENT GIVEAWAYS 

To celebrate our court opening, every student  will be gifted one sports themed present. These will be presented based on 

students roll number and prizes have been randomly allocated. We know that each child will show gratitude regardless of 

the gift that they are given. 






